
290 NORTH BEACON INITIAL
PUBLICMEETING
July 16, 2024
6:00 - 7:30 PM

Location
This meeting will be held virtually using Zoom. Participants can join by clicking on the following link or copying
and pasting the link into a web browser.
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89283830764?pwd=wAXkSnjnCQZD0ab6zDRLdSGcw52caI.1

Description
This is a meeting led by the Mayor’s Office of Arts and Culture (MOAC) in collaboration with the Boston Housing
Authority (BHA). This will be the first of several meetings regarding the future of the property located at 290
North Beacon Street. In 2023, it was announced that the City would be the recipient of the property as a result
of development project impact mitigation for the project located at 155 North Beacon Street. Earlier this year,
the City of Boston received approval to accept the 290 North Beacon property in order to benefit the arts and
culture community.

Attendees of this meeting can expect to learn about the history of the City’s planned acquisition of the site as
well as a high-level overview of the planned partnership between MOAC and BHA for the redevelopment of the
site. This is also an opportunity for the City to learn more about the community priorities for this project and
for residents to influence aspects of the project and public process.

The format of this meeting will include a brief presentation from City representatives followed by a community
discussion and opportunity for input from attendees. No final decisions will be made in this meeting.

Goals
1. Inform community members of the history and context of the acquisition of the property
2. The City receive feedback from community members on the eventual redevelopment and community

process

Agenda
6:00 PM Welcome Attendees

6:05 PM Context Setting: How did we get here?

6:15 PM Presentation of Big Picture Goals

6:45 PM Community Discussion

7:20 PM Closeout and Next Steps
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